
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST                      

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 10th January 2020 

                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

Monday 13th January –   PTFA Toast                        

Morning                                                                     

KS1 Kurling after-school club starts  

Tuesday 14th January— PTFA 

meeting 3.30pm in school. All  

volunteers are welcome.  

Wednesday 15th January—                        

Reception Multi skills breakfast 

club starts                                                                 

KS2 Street Dance after school club 

starts 

Thursday 16th January—History 

Man to work with Y6 and Y3 

Monday 20th January – MAD                    

Science  after-school club starts  

Thursday 23rd January – Y2 local walk 1:15pm 

– 3:15pm  

Monday 3rd February – Road 

Safety Week 

Monday 3rd February – PTFA Toast                       

Morning  

Tuesday 11th February – Safer                             

Internet Day 

Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th 

February – Parents’ Evening (details to 

follow) 

Friday 14th February – School Closes for half 

term at 3:30pm  

Headteacher’s Note:   

Happy New Year to everyone and welcome back to 
school for another fun filled term. I do hope that you all 
managed some quality family time and enjoyed the 
Christmas festivities. 

I am sure that you will all join with me by                        
sending our love to Mrs Clark and wishing her a speedy 
recovery and hope to see her return to school fit and 
well soon. In the meantime we welcome back Mr Lloyd 
to our school. He will cover the Y6 class until Mrs Clark 
returns. 

We would also like to welcome back to school Mrs 
Beetham and welcome Mrs Wiseman who is covering in 
Y1 for Mrs Smith whilst she is on maternity leave. 

Primary School Applications for                                    
September 2020                                                                   
The closing date for parents to apply online 
for children who are due to start primary school in Sep-
tember 2020 is:- Wednesday 15th January 2020  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mrs L Stinchon 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all our certificate winners 
this week. Keep up the effort and enthusiasm! 

Stars of the week  

YR R    Finley 

YR 1    Millie 

YR 2    Violet 

YR 3    Amelia 

YR 4    Blossom 

YR 5    Ebony and Luke 

YR 6    Lexey 



 Our friendship group  

urgently need some  

board games. If you have 

any unwanted good quality board games 

that you no longer play, we would be very  

grateful for your kind donations. 

 

 

Mondays - Kurling after school club with 

Mr Irvine for KS1 3.30-4.30pm 13/01—

12/02 

Mad Science 3.30-4.30pm  20/01—23/03 

Wednesdays -  Multiskills and movement 

Club with Pro Sport for Reception                           

children 8.10-8.45am 15/01—12/02  

Street Dance with Pro Sport 3.30-4.30pm 

15/01—12/02 

Thursdays - Karate with Sensei Simon.                  

3.30-5.00pm   

Mr Irvine will be holding netball  and                    

football training session at lunchtimes.    

Please make sure you return your permission slip in 

to the school office if you would like to join in one 

of these clubs, there is still time! 

Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Messages from the school office:-  

Head lice alert:- Please can we politely 

ask that you check your child’s hair and 

treat if necessary before returning to school. 

Thank you. 

Cool Milk:-  Reminder that                  

orders for milk should be made 

directly with cool milk at www.coolmilk.com 

                                             

 

Mr Irvine’s Sports report!   

Well done to all the children who took part in the Multi 

skills festival at Pendle Vale on Thursday, 

you all showed  great determination and  

good team work! 

Up coming events:-  

 14th January—y3/4 Indoor Athletics event 

 12th February B-team football match 

 26th February 7-a-side football match 

Information:- Pro Sport will be running  a sports                              
holiday club during half term (Monday 17th to Friday 
21st February) here in school. If you would be                                     
interested in your child taking part for 1 day or all 5 
please keep an eye out for the letter which will follow 
soon.  

 

       

    

Please look out for the Class Topic Newsletters that 

were emailed out this week.  

They contains information, any upcoming events 

and dates relating specifically to your child’s                            

individual class.  

If you as a parent have any concerns please do not 

keep it to yourself and worry, catch the teacher on 

the door in the morning or after school, call in and 

speak to your child’s class teacher or Mrs Stinchon 

or ring our school office to make an appointment—

01282 865242—we are here to help.  

 PTFA—our termly meeting is to be 

held in school on Tuesday 14th   

January at 3.30pm. All volunteers are welcome 

to attend and join us.  


